
Please confirm attendance completing the online booking form at: 
http://psnc.org.uk/avon-lpc/news-and-events/2017-training-calendar/   

All pharmacy staff welcome from ALL Avon LPC areas
These events will count towards your Continuing Professional Development

Understanding the 
Pharmacy Funding Cuts 

Part 4

Wednesday 5th April -  Engineers House 
The Promenade, Clifton Down, Avon, Bristol BS8 3NB

Tuesday 25th April - Fry’s Conference Centre 
Somerdale, Keynsham. BS31 2AU

Aims of this two hour workshop

Maximise your potential to earn the 
£4,600 Quality Payment that 
available in April (£6,400 for Year)

Your “First chance “ to see what the 
QPS Submission will look like 

Understand how to maximise each 
section of the scheme

Sharing Best Practice

How To Complete Your QPS 
Submission in April 2017

Food 18:30
Meeting 19:30-21:30

http://psnc.org.uk/avon-lpc/news-and-events/2017-training-calendar/
http://psnc.org.uk/avon-lpc/news-and-events/2017-training-calendar/

